
 

 

03 April 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Student, Parent or Guardian 
  
I have today received the guidance from Ofqual regarding the award of final grades for those 
students who would have been sitting final assessments in GCSE, AS and A level, Extended 
Project Qualification and Advanced Extension Award in maths. 
  
You will appreciate that it is too soon for us to have digested this fully and to have 
considered all the implications in full. However I am eager to ensure that you have relevant 
information at the earliest possible time and so a letter from Ofqual to students explaining 
their proposals can be accessed using this link: 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_da
ta/file/877830/Letter_to_students_-_Summer_2020_grading.pdf. 
  
Please note that they have still not determined final arrangements for other qualifications, 
including applied courses (BTEC and similar). I will share this with you as soon as I have it. 
  
Once we have digested the detail of their instructions and determined what impact, if any, it 
will have on what you need to do prior to the conclusion of your course I will inform you. In 
the meantime please can I ask you to continue to complete any work set by your teachers. 
  
Best wishes 
Ed Senior 

 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/877830/Letter_to_students_-_Summer_2020_grading.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/877830/Letter_to_students_-_Summer_2020_grading.pdf

